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June 17, 2021 
 
GILLIAN HAYES 
VICE PROVOST, GRADUATE EDUCATION 
DEAN, GRADUATE DIVISION 
 
RE: SR 935 Final Examinations 
 
At its May 14, 2020 meeting, Graduate Council reviewed the June 7, 2021 request presented by 
the Graduate Division to end the temporary suspension of a requirement under Senate Regulation 
935. Final Examinations specifying that “The examination will be open to all members of the 
academic community.” The suspension was approved in May 2020 given concerns with possible 
Zoombombing for examinations conducted remotely during COVID-19. 
 
The Council voted unanimously to end the temporary suspension at the conclusion of the Fall 
2021 quarter with the reopening of in-person instruction. 
 
On behalf of the Graduate Council, 
 

 
Arvind Rajaraman, Chair 
 
c: Kate Brigman, Executive Director, Academic Senate 
 Ruth Quinnan, Executive Director of Admissions & Academic Affairs, Graduate Division 
 Celina Mojica, Director of Academic Initiatives, Graduate Division 
 Thao Nguyen, Graduate Council Analyst 


